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Comments: I have skied at Copper since 1978, brought my girlfriend who became my wife to Copper, had my 3

year old daughter start ski lesson at Copper, and finally bought a condo at Copper, I can state for certain that an

upgrade to the Lumberjack, additional snowmaking around the pod, as well as better utilization of the terrain is

horribly needed and will benefit the entire resort.  With this improvement and a couple others, Copper will provide

some of the best beginner experiences available anywhere.  These improvements will also spread the people out

more during busy times and will enable Copper to open this terrain earlier which will be meaningful to families

who want to ride the mountain before Christmas.  I am hopeful that this will be approved and carried out sooner

than later.  Thank you.


